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Key Stage One Nativity Performance 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
This year the Key Stage 1 children will be performing a Christmas Nativity Production called 
‘Whoops a Daisy Angel’. The children are busy practising their songs and their acting ready for the 
performances. There are three performances for you to choose from: 
 
Wednesday 6th December 2023 
Morning 9.30am-10.30am 
 
Thursday 7th December 2023 
Morning 9.30am – 10.30am 
 
Thursday 7th December 2023 
Evening 5.30- 6.30pm 
Please drop your child to the classroom door at 5pm to get changed. You will need to collect your 
child between 6.30 - 6.40pm. 
 
As we have Year 1 and Year 2 performing we have many parents to accommodate! You will initially 
only be able to purchase two tickets for each family (not for each child) at the cost of £1.50 per 
ticket. Tickets can be purchased online via the School Shop on Eduspot from Monday 20th 
November at 4pm. 
  
Please do not buy more than two tickets online.  If you buy more than two tickets, we are only able 
to allocate two seats to you, and we cannot give a refund. Your online receipt will be your ticket. 
 
On Friday 1st December, we will send out a text to inform you of any remaining tickets. These 
tickets can be purchased online via the School Shop on Eduspot. They will be sold on a first come, 
first served basis. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The KS1 Team 
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